
 

The Office of the CIO Website’s New Look! 
 
May 30th, 2025 (Lincoln, NE) — The Office of the CIO website has a new design!  
 
The agency has collaborated with a marketing and design firm to create a new website 
look and feel. This design, codenamed the Sower Design System, brings a whole host of 
new features as part of the governor’s directive to offer State-provided hosting for 
agency websites. 
 
The first website to receive the update is our own! The Office of the CIO website now 
features a whole new look. The revamp implements elements from the Nebraska Brand 
Book and sports a clean, easy-to-read layout that is sure to impress. 
 

 
 
Powered by Adobe Experience Manager, this new look features many enhancements 
the old site lacked. It is adaptable, automatically adjusting to fit the resolution of PC, 
tablet, and mobile devices. Navigation has been simplified, and an integrated Search 
tool allows users to effortlessly find what they’re looking for. 
 
A special shoutout goes to the OCIO Content Management Systems Team under Bryan 
Falk, who have worked diligently to help create this design. We wish them the best of 
luck in implementing it across State websites! 
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